
Well it was a small group, that got smaller then ended up with 35 members playing in this scramble...If 
anyone has Grace's email can you forward this to her as well,now for the results.. 
 
3 KP's, as number 2 for women had NOBODY on the green! 
The second ladies was won by CAROL THOMPSON, on hole #15 
The Mens holes were #6 and#10..Both won by ROY HARRINGTON. 
 
EACH RECEIVES $10.00 CARD 
 
The trophy and 1st place, LOW NET TEAM....with a net of 45 is..ALISON SWEETEN, DON SUGDEN,HELEN 
MONEY,AND DAVE BLOWER...RECEIVES $30.00 gift card each 
 
First Low Gross..with a gross of 67 is..HEATHER MACLEOD-CLARK,ROY HARRINGTON,ELS VAN STRIEN , 
AND  JOYCE ADAMS.  RECEIVES $25.00 GIFT CARD EACH 
 
Second low net with a net score of 48.5..DENNIS CURRAN, GERI DICKSON,JOAN LORD,JINDY 
JOHL.  RECEIVES $15.00 GIFT CARD EACH.. 
 
As our funds are down and more money has to go back to the calub I have use left over cards to get 
these prizes to where they are.  Wish everyone could win, but that is not possible.  Hope everyone that 
entered had fun, and remember 
 
PACE OF PLAY IS VERY IMPORTANT, I understand that some do not think this is true, but a two hole gap 
is not a good thing.  Everyone suffers with the slow play so please be considerate and keep up to the 
group ahead.   
 
I also wanted to mention, the only Member that I was told about to remember this year, GEORGE 
MUSSELWHITE, George passed February 2, and is missed by all that knew him. 
We are so happy to have Grace joining in on helping with the tournaments.  And of course. Liz who 
stepped up  and volunteered to go last so she could do the registration.. 
 
The next tournament notice has come out, HIS and HERS on June 25, Sunday..Always best if you find a 
partner, if not then we will do our best to match you up.. 
 


